JEB Stuart Crew Boosters Meeting January 2, 2013

7:30 pm

Attendees: Matt, Slocum, Dorothy Slocum, Marty Rubenstein, Linda Manning, Juan Garcia, Emey Talleria, Marilyn Finley, Robert Finley

 - Winter conditioning progress report. Good number of participants until physicals became required.

 - “Official” start date of 2013 season. Monday February 4th.

 - ERG Sprints February 2nd at T.C. Williams High School. We will be buying two ERGs. Promote this event to our rowers.

 - Rowing Presentation by Jason Read; January 12th, 5pm in Woodbridge. Promote this to our rowers.

 - Bus Driver, Mr Garcia has agreed to re-apply to the county. Liz Clark has been rejected by the county.

 - Coach Contracts, continue as last year in all respects.

 - Stotesbury, likely 8-10 hotel rooms, can always cancel.

 - Equipment needs:

      5 pairs of newer sculling oars.

      1 14 foot flat bottom launch, rated for 3 people and 15 hp motor.

      4 pairs of new shoes, preferably new adjustable items.

 - Lake Barcroft:

     Agreement with LBA

     Floating Dock, will require some repairs

     Fence cage from Long Fence

     We will likely bring up the Eight

Closed 8:15 pm.
